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Falls City Council Receives Updates from City Administrator
 (KLZA) City Administrator Gary Jorn provided Falls City Council members with an update on
various departments when the Council met Monday night.

Jorn said a meeting was held last week concerning the future of 9-1-1 services in Southeast
Nebraska. ( play audio :31 seconds ) 

Jorn also noted the Utility Department is very busy.  One of the projects that is being pursued is to
move the industries located in Falls City onto a separate electrical circuit.  ( play audio  :27 seconds
) 

 

Many Signals Communications 


